
 

Town of Lewiston Historic Preservation Commission ⚫1375 Ridge Rd Lewiston, NY 14092 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES  
January 11, 2022 5:45 PM 

 
PRESENT: Harry Wright, Zach Collister, Brock Davies, Karen Lyle, Louise Wasko, Ed Millar, 
Michael Rhoney, Marjorie Maggard, Town Historian (ex officio) 
 
ABSENT:  John Jacoby is sick with Covid and unable to attend. 

 
MINUTES:   
 
Discussion Points included:   

Plaques were voted on during the November Commission meeting and the design was 

accepted.  Further clarification as to selection of the plaque was discussed by the 

Commission.  The stainless steel 5x8x1/16 plaque was the selection.  Harry will look into 

having the 1888 Plaque for the Kivi House completed.  Cost for same will be $178.00 plus 

the $80 one-time set up fee. 

Zach emailed the inventory list of historic homes beginning with the oldest property to 

Commission members.  The Kivi home is included and there are currently 9 additional 

homes.  The Commission is prepared to have 5 plaques a year.  If extra money is available at 

year end; then more plaques will be ordered. 

Motion was made to order the plaque for the Kivi home by Brock and seconded by Mike.  All 

approved. 

Zach wrote and mailed a letter to those eligible and designated homes asking if they had a 

plaque and if not, would they like one, free of charge provided by the Town of Lewiston.  

Also included was permission to for the Commission to photograph the home, and if further 

information was needed.  Letters will be returned to Marjorie Maggard.  Donna, the Town 

Clerk was also informed.   

Our budget for 2022 is $2000.00 and has been approved by the Town. 

A motion was made by Brock that we dispense with the reading of the Minutes from 

previous meetings going forward.  This will be done at the meeting start.  Zach seconded 

same.  All Approved.  Also going forward, we will provide a meeting Agenda.  Louise Wasko 

will put this together for approval at next meeting.  
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Lastly, a topic raised was an email sent by the Buffalo Revitalization Group requesting 

additional information for their newsletter.   Zach will reach out to the group and we will 

keep them in mind to provide any projects we would like to advertise by our group.   

A Motion to end the meeting was made by Louise Wasko and seconded by Harry.  All 

approved and meeting was adjourned.   

Our next meeting will be February 8, 2022 at 5:45 at Town Hall. 
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